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March 25, 2014

Dear Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission Member:
Re: 2014 Neighborhood Traffic Management Program (NTMP) Priority List Update

The Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission (PBMVC) reviewed and approved the following
projects on the 2014 NTMP priority list at the January 28, 2014 meeting:

o Lathrop (Summit Ave to University Ave)

o North St (Moland St to north end)

o Chamberlain Ave (Franklin Ave to Farley Ave)
o JanaLn (N. Thompson Drto Sycamore Ave)

o Larkin St (Regent St to Hillcrest Dr)

With additional funding available, Traffic Engineering is recommending the addition of two projects for
2014 funding. The proposed projects, highlighted in yellow on the attached NTMP list, are:

1. Oakridge Ave
a. Miller Ave to Elmside Blvd
b. Maple Ave to Welch Ave
2. Chapel Hill Rd (Sutton Rd to Piping Rock Rd).

Your approval does not mean that a project will proceed; rather it provides approval for staff to initiate a
mailed survey to the residents to determine if there is neighborhood support for a project to proceed to
construction.

Staff recommend approval of the projects on Oakridge Avenue and Chapel Hill Road, in addition to the
projects previously approved by the PBMVC for 2014 funding.

David C. Dryer, P.E.
City Traffic Engineer




